Sent: Sunday, 9 July 2023 2:59 pM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PROPOSED LIDCOMBE TIp DA 2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Hello,
I'would like to object to the proposed development application currently before Council.
As a ratepayer, | will be seriously impacted by the following:

Loss of value to my property

The odour from a household rubbish dump, particularly in Summer,

The increased traffic in the local area. The area is already impacted by poor traffic flow

The impact on the roads of 118 trucks a day to and from the site. This is aside from the noise of said trucks
and the fly away rubbish from the trucks.

® The proposed site is close to schools, childcare and aged care centres AND too close to residential areas

| cannot express how angry | am about this proposal. Why were residents not informed? | only found out about it
two days ago because my sister received an email from Sally Sitou.

I DO NOT WANT A RUBBISH TIP IN MY AREA!!
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